
 
From: Brendon Samuels  
Sent: Friday, November 25, 2022 12:04 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Submission for ESACAC agenda, question about budget 
 
Hi Heather, 
 
Can you please confirm if you received my last email regarding our committee budget? 
 
I would also like to submit some questions (a separate agenda item) regarding the City's 
website to be answered by staff at the next ESACAC meeting: 

1. What is the current status of work on updating the City of London's website? The 
website was upgraded over the past year to meet AODA requirements. 

2. It appears that many items such as policy documents and public education 
materials that were previously available on the City's website are no longer there. 
Are staff working on restoring those contents? How long will that process take? 

3. If there are specific items missing that ESACAC would like to request be 
restored, what would the process be for those requests to be received by staff? 

These questions are relevant to ESACAC's work on engaging the public in 
environmental stewardship and action, as it is important for us to be able to direct the 
public to communications and policy documents provided by the City. 
 
 


